
ALERT! Coming to Minnesota this Fall
New teacher licensing standards about to take effect.

ALL Minnesota licensed teachers must teach what is clearly a Marxist worldview.

Example: Marxism divides people, as these standards do, 
into opposing groups, viewing people not as individuals, but 

as members of groups—oppressor groups or oppressed 
groups. Oppressed groups must be liberated from the 

exploitation of their oppressors.
The Teacher Licensing Board (PELSB), all appointed by 

Governor Walz, has created a Woke Curriculum Mandate 
coming full force to K-12 and early childhood education 

disguised as teacher licensing rules. They apply to 
licensed teachers in public, private, and charter schools.

All licensed teachers must adopt a leftist worldview to 
maintain their license to teach.

   
 Who does this impact?

- Public school teachers, students, parents, 
    and administrators
- Private school teachers, students, parents, 
    and administrators
- Public and private higher education institutions 
    with an education department
- School board member
- School board candidates      
- School choice advocates

Will legislative candidates, school board candidates, & candidates for statewide 
office demand Walz reverse this before they are finalized?

ALL MN Licensed 
Teachers Must Teach 

What is Clearly A 
Marxist Worldview

 Systemic Racism

 Implicit Bias

 Gender fluid identity

 Critical Race Theory

 Sexual Grooming      

 Intersectionality

 White Supremacy           

 Transgenderism 


The new teacher licensing rules will bypass local school boards, the 
legislature, parents, nonpublic schools, and taxpayers.

 Unless stopped, the new licensing rules also will undermine school choice!!!
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For more information, please visit our website: 
childprotectionleague.com 

http://childprotectionleague.com

